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The Parks and Recreation Committee met on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at the Bronx Community 
Board #6’s district office located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. At this meeting, the following 
members were present: Nelson Chimilo, Claudette Coles, Lanell Gardenhire, Laura James, and 
Victoria Pamias.  
 
The following item was discussed: 
 

 Discussion on a proposed dog park for Bathgate Playground   
 

Ms. Annette Rivera representing the Bathgate Dog Park Committee presented on the Bathgate Dog 
Park proposal. A dog park is a location where dog owners can safely and legally exercise and socialize 
their dog’s off-leash. The Bathgate Dog Park would provide clear health, safety, and legal benefits to 
the City and to park users. She also discussed park hours, signage, security and staffing and 
administration operations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Parks and Recreation committee will meet next at 6:30PM on Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at 
the Bronx Community Board #6’s district office,1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. 
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